
C 

Conner Edwards 

 reported via email 

Tue, 8 Oct 2024 at 4:02 PM 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>, tanya.mercier@pdc.wa.gov 

Cc:srader.yxl62@gmail.com 

External Email 

Hello Tanya:  

 

The construction business referenced by the complainant was purchased by the candidate many 
months after he filed his F1 in March of 2024. The F1 covered the time period of 3/20/23 to 3/19/24.  

 

Even before this complaint came in, the campaign called the PDC and asked if the F1 needed to be 
amended to include this information. The PDC said that no amendment was necessary.  

 

Thank you.  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13008072164

